
Tri-Township Park District 

Executive Committee Meeting 

March 21st, 2018 5 PM 

410 Wickliffe St Troy, Il. 62294 

 

Meeting was called to order at 5:10 PM. 

Roll Call was taken: Bud Adelhardt, Steve Barbour, Toby Mitchell, James Newcombe, Dave Nonn, George 
Vogt, and Kevin Woodring. 

Also present in the room was Sandy Thompson Office Manager and Ann Byrd for Spin City. 

Commissioners were presented with the current years budget for the Park and Spin City to look over.  
Commissioners were given a chance to make suggestions on making changes in the budget. Several 
Commissioners made suggestions on changes for Spin City and the Park. Sandy Thompson will update 
the budget template and get it back out to the Commissioners to take a look at and make any necessary 
changes there may be before the Board votes on the new budget. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 PM 


